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Oregon produces just .014% of all carbon emissions in the world! SB 1530 is disguised as a
carbon reduction bill that will ostensibly 'fix' climate change. Yet, when you take a closer look
at the specifics, it is full of taxation and vague explanation of where funding is to go. The
current bill will have significant impact on rural Oregon communities and small businesses.
Stop the endless tax burden on our citizens! | urge the delegation to vote NO on SB

1530.
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